
12/8/2022 

Policy Proposal for Post Season Play Drug 
Testing 
 

Post Season Play – In addition to the requirements already outlined in the handbook under Post Season 

Play, all teams participating in post-season play are required to have a drug test at least 2-weeks prior 

(when applicable) prior to leaving. 

 

Committee Minutes from 10.25.2022 

(only portion pertaining to the drug policy has been shared) 

b. Cathy – Post Season Play – Create an addition to the policy for post season play drug testing. 

- Include in the policy – 2 weeks prior to post season play, a hair follicle test. 

 

 


